**From:** A & B Party & Tent Rental

Sent: Monday, January 27, 2014 2:54 PM

**To:** Woolsey, Heather

Subject: RE: A&B Party and Tent Rental

Hi Heather,

This is a formal request for delegation status at the upcoming meeting February 4 2014 in regards to Elsie Perrin & Grosvenor Lodge. I was looking to speak in regards to the fact that both city owned facilities will only allow 1 caterer to do work at both Elsie Perrin & Grosvenor Lodge. I feel there should be a open bidding process as well as having more than 1 company allowed to cater as it becomes a monopoly issue.

Thank you,

Phil de Lange A&B Party and Tent Rental